
From: Megan westerby  
Sent: 2022/05/16 6:05 PM 
To:  Jackson, Tammi <Tammi.Jackson@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Gravlev, Charlotte <Charlotte.Gravlev@brampton.ca>; Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]OZS-2021-0006 

 
Hello Tammy,  
 
Sorry for some reason this went to my junk folder so I'm just seeing this now. I'm sure it's to last now to 
add my part to tonights agenda but just in case it isn't here's what I would like to say.  
 
My Name is Megan Bennett I've been living on Jessie Street for just over 30 years even choosing to buy 
my parents house on the street because I love the neighbourhood so much. Jessie Street is a street full 
of people who say high when you walk by, the house all have a little bit of their own charm and everyone 
take pride in their yards, Over the years the street has seen people come and go but what has always 
remained the same is the willingness for everyone to come together and fight against this monster of the 
building, even getting everyone who was home signatures on a petition to not have it be built.  
 
I understand the need to build more housing units but this is a small quiet street of mostly bungalows, one 
and half story houses and three 2 story homes. What is being purposed to build is going to be way out of 
place and a invasion of the people who live right next door, this idea of a 3 story 6 unit townhouse has 
even made people sell their beloved homes because they don't want to have to look at a great big wall.  
 
Why can't the buyer of this property be happy with just building two 2 story houses and be happy with 
what they make from that? This idea is coming from a person who hasn't even lived on the street a single 
day, a person who has never gotten to know the families of Jessie Street.  
 
Please consider the families of Jessie Street when making this decision to rezone this lot. I really hope 
that this isn't about the money from property taxes and the money that the buyer will come to make from 
this that will impact the choice made on this.  
 
I love this street and don't want to see a monster wall blocking our sunlight.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Megan Bennett 

 


